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GODPARENT RETREAT 2021
You Do Not Belong To The World, But I Have Chosen You Out Of The World (John 15:19)
Dear Teen and Parent/Guardian:

The GP Retreat is the weekend of August 28-29, 2021 at Covenant Cedars Camp, near 

Hordville NE.  This retreat is for teens who are, or will be, active in our GP groups.
Enclosed are important papers that need to be filled out clearly and returned as indicated!!
No student will be allowed to drive! (diocesan insurance liability regulations)
TURN IN NO LATER THAN AUGUST 4
Registration, Liability Forms & Payment for Each Teen
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Listed are items needed for the weekend. (space is limited--please bring minimal gear.)
Put your belongings in a closed and labeled garbage bag. Most of the belongings will be
placed in an enclosed trailer for travel to and from the camp.
Appropriate clothing for August weather (jackets for evening, etc.)

Sleeping bag and pillow

Towel and washcloth

Old shoes (we’ll be doing activities that could be hard on your good shoes)

Pop or bottled water you wish to drink or change for pop machine if available

Personal items (soap, toothbrush, bath towel & washcloth, etc.)

Snack foods

Mosquito/Tick Spray

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Be at church by 11:15 a.m.--Saturday, August 28th  
Lunch will be provided before leaving for camp.
On Sunday (August 29), we plan to return to the church parking lot at approximately 
4:30 p.m.  If you have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact Carmen at the 
Religious Ed. Office (402-643-3521) or email (carmen-brown@cdolinc.net) or
(carmenbrowndre@gmail.com). If emailing, please put “GP Retreat” in the subject line.
God bless you,

Carmen Brown
CCD/GP Coordinator
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